
 

TOWN OF CROMWELL 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

FOR 

DESIGN-BUILD SERVICES 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS/CROMWELL WATER POLLUTION 

CONTROL AUTHORITY FACILITY  

 

The Town of Cromwell is requesting sealed proposals from qualified Design-Build 

Contractors (“Proposers”) to provide professional design and construction services for a 

combined Department of Public Works/Cromwell Water Pollution Control Authority 

Facility (Cromwell DPW/WPCA Facility) located at 100 County Line Drive, Cromwell, 

CT 06416. 

 

The Request for Proposal (RFP) is available online at: https://www.cromwellct.com 

 

Interested and qualified consultants are to submit three (3) copies of their proposal in a 

sealed envelope, clearly marked “RFP Design-Build Services – Cromwell DPW/WPCA 

Facility” and addressed to Jon Harriman, P.E., Town Engineer, Town of Cromwell, 41 

West Street, Cromwell, CT 06416, no later than 10:00 AM on November 19, 2018. 

 

 

 

https://www.cromwellct.com/

